
ORDER OF WORSHIP 
 
PRELUDE                  You Have Broke the Chains                         Worship Team,  
                                                                    Sarah Morris, Leader 
 
CALL TO WORSHIP       Isaiah 12:2, 4        Mark Moser, Pastor 
 
SONGS       The Name of Jesus 
 Out of the Depths 
 I Will Call Upon the Lord 
 Lion of Judah 
 
OFFERING & ANNOUNCEMENTS                                    Bea Galloway, 
      Director of Children’s Ministry 
 
TIME OF GREETING 
 
SONG           A Mighty Fortress is Our God 
 
PRAYER FOR THE CHURCH                                              Bruce Johnson, Elder  
 
SERMON       Disturbing Authority                                         John Hanna
 Matthew 8:23—9:13                     
 
RESPONSE        Your Great Name 
 
BENEDICTION                                                                                                                  John Hanna 
 

The LORD Most High is awesome, the great King over all the earth. 
~ Psalm 47:2 

New Life Presbyterian Church, 467 N. Easton Road, Glenside, PA 19038-4999 
Phone: 215-576-0892        www.newlifeglenside.com                       

 Summer Office Hours: Monday—Friday, 9:00am-1:00pm 

STAFF CONTACTS 
Church Office - 215-576-0892 
Pastor - Mark Moser, ext. 104, mark.moser@newlifeglenside.com 
Assistant Pastor—Young Adult, Sr. High Ministry Leader - Ben Thompson, 
ext. 110, benthompson@newlifeglenside.com 
Director of Shepherding - Nicholas Black, ext. 103, nblacknewlifeglenside@gmail.com 
Director of Youth Ministries - Jason Peterson, ext. 108, nlgjpeterson@gmail.com 
Director of Children’s Ministry - Bea Galloway, ext. 106, nlgkidslife@gmail.com 
Jr. High Ministry Leader - Caitlyn Valla, nlgcvalla@gmail.com 
Young Adults Ministry Leader— Kenny Owens. 314-347-6770 
Deacon Coordinator - Peggy McManus, ext. 109, deaconcrd@newlifeglenside.com 
Church Administrator - Bob McInnes, ext. 101, robert.mcinnes@newlifeglenside.com 
Worship Service Manager - Sarah Morris, ext. 111, nlgworship1@gmail.com 
Facility Manager - position vacant 
Receptionist - Jan Timlin, jan.timlin@newlifeglenside.com 
 

CONNECTIONS 

Food Cupboard Hours:  Mon.: 7–7:30pm for New Life families; Tues.: 6:00pm for the 
community; Thurs.: 1:00pm for seniors. CLOSED Sept. 2  -  Sept. 6 

Diaconal Assistance:  The deacons are here to help with financial struggles and practical 
needs.  Contact the Deacon Coordinator at ext. 109 or 
deaconcrd@newlifeglenside.com 

Join our Facebook Page:  "New Life Church in Glenside Facebook Page" 
 http://facebook.com/newlifeglenside  

Meals Ministry:  If meals are needed due to illness, a new baby, etc., please contact 
August coordinator Maja Lisa FritzHuspen at NewLifeMeals@gmail.com. 

New Life Nursery School:  215-576-0783, Janel Fackler, Director 
 NewLifeNurserySchool@gmail.com; www.facebook.com/NewLifeNurserySchool 

New Life’s Weekly E-News:  To receive our weekly e-news, email Dan Johnson at 
dan.johnson@newlifeglenside.com or sign up at http://eepurl.com/hbCAY 

New Life Thrift Stores:  www.newlifethriftinc.org 
 800 N. Easton Rd., Glenside, 215-886-8619, M-F: 9am-7pm; Sat.: 9am-6pm  
 67 Cheltenham Ave., Cheltenham, 215-635-0820, M-F: 9am-7pm; Sat.: 9am-6pm 
 The Boutique, 758 N. Easton Rd., Glenside, 215-886-1099, M-Sat.: 10am-6pm 

Prayer Chain:  If you have a prayer request or would like to join the prayer chain to pray for 
others, contact Linda Woods. 

Perpetual Food Drive:  Current needs: salad dressings, canned fruit, jelly and jam, 
baking items, household items.  Please do not donate perishable foods.  Place your 
donation in the Food Cupboard cabinet by the Weldon Room.  Thank you! 

PLEASE REMEMBER: 
• If you’re sick, please join us online from home while you’re not feeling well and we’ll look 

forward to seeing you again in person when you’re better. 
• Our 11:00am Sunday service is recorded and broadcast over the internet each week for 

those who are unable to attend in person. 

Sunday, September 1, 2024  |  8:30 & 11:00am  |  (11:00am livestream) 

New Life 
 

PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH - PCA 

To Know Christ and to Make Him Known 

http://facebook.com/newlifeglenside
https://www.facebook.com/NewLifeNurserySchool


ANNOUNCEMENTS 
THE PERSPECTIVES COURSE BEGINS SOON! 
Perspectives is an awe-inspiring, college-quality course rooted in the 
Scriptures.  On Monday nights, visiting instructors and top-notch readings will help 
you understand and love God's global work.  The course has impacted over 250,000 
alumni. Register now by searching for Glenside at  perspectives.org. Please use 
code NEWLIFEMEMBER-013929 for a $100 discount. The first class is 
September 9th!  
 
CHECK OUT A COMMUNITY GROUP!  
"Have you been looking to get more plugged into the church community but not 
sure where to start? Join a community group! These are groups that meet 
regularly and foster relationships with other believers with the goal of helping 
each other become more like Christ. Sign up sheets are online and in the hub. 
Contact Ben Thompson for details at ben.thompson@newlifeglenside.com.  
 
ENGLISH LANGUAGE CLASSES THIS FALL 
We are excited to start our ELC ministry again on September 24th.  
We have an opportunity to welcome people from many countries to America 
by helping them to learn English. Classes will be Tuesday and Thursday 
evenings from 7:00 to 8:30 p.m.  We are in need of teachers and helpers for 
this ministry. Volunteers help one time each week.  For more information, please 
contact Miska Brown.  
 
PASTORS’ SUMMER OFFICE HOURS 
Pastors Mark Moser and Ben Thompson are hosting pastors’ office hours from 
9am to noon on Saturdays September 14 and 28 (not the 21st) at the Panera 
on the Fairway in Jenkintown.  Office hours are an open time and space for you to 
drop by and say hi, ask questions, and for us as pastors to get to know you 
better!  We are hoping this will be a time when, if you are new to the church or 
have been attending for a number of weeks or months and wanting to know more 
about how to get plugged into the life of the church, you can drop by and ask 
whatever questions you have.  
 
RACIAL UNITY MINISTRY MEETING 
New Life Racial Unity Ministry will meet on Tuesday, September 17, 2024 at 7:00 
p.m. The meeting will be held in the Gallery. Contact Kurt Wood at for more 
information. Note this is a one-on-one meeting.   
 
WEDNESDAY MEN’S BREAKFAST 
Our next 1st Wednesday Men’s Breakfast is September 4th, from 9-10:30 am ion 
the Gallery. Suggested donation: $3-5. To RSVP text Jim Ingalls. 

CHURCH POTLUCK (SMORGAS-LUNCH!) - September 8 
Come be a part of a good, old-fashioned potluck lunch! People whose last 
names begin with A-J bring a main dish; K-Z a side or salad. From September to 
May, we will gather the second Sunday of the month. Contact Kathy Wilson with 
questions, or to volunteer to help. 
 
SENIOR LIFE CHAPEL SERVICE  
There is a chapel service at Whosoever Gospel Mission, on Saturday, September 
7 from 6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. Senior Life is working on the details for the service. 
We would love to see lots of New Life folks attend. It is in Germantown, at 101 E. 
Chelten Avenue. If have any questions, please contact Manuel Hackman.  
 
SENIORLIFE LUNCHEON 
Our next Senior Life Potluck Luncheon will take place on Sunday, September 15. 
Please contact Peggy McManus at deaconcrd@newlifeglenside.com regarding 
what type of food you should bring. If you’d like to assist with set-up or clean-up 
contact Manny Hackman at mrdorsey1@veriszon.net.  Our speaker is Keith 
Campbell, who will talk about Medicare and Medicaid insurance. If you have 
questions on concerning these healthcare services, please submit in advance 
them to Greg Raysor. 
 
NEW FOOD CUPBOARD COORDINATORS APPOINTED 
The Deacons have recently appointed Mr. and Mrs. Greg & Lisa Locke as our new 
Food Cupboard Coordinators! The Food Cupboard distributes food on Monday 
evenings to members in our church family, and Tuesday evenings and 
Thursday afternoon to people from our community.  We obtain food from 
various organizations, donors, grocery stores, and you.  This food is then 
displayed in an organized manner so participants can choose the food they 
desire.  Greg and Lisa will have many volunteers assisting them in performing 
various tasks.   
 

 HELP WANTED 
WELCOME DESK GREETERS 
New Life Church has an on-going need for more Welcome Desk Greeters.  
Performance of this job is rather easy. All it requires is a friendly smile, a pleasing 
personality and the ability to hand out bulletins. Volunteers normally select the 
same Sunday of the month and the same shift. If you can help out with this task, 
please contact Bob McInnes at robert.mcinnes@newlifeglenside.com.  

New Life wants everyone to participate to the best of their abilities in our Sunday morning worship!  If you 
require help with any special needs, please let us know how we can support and accommodate them so 
that you can be fully embraced and enfolded into our church family.  Direct any questions or concerns 
to ablelife.nlg@gmail.com. 

ROOMS FOR PARENTS AND THEIR CHILDREN 
New Mothers’ Room—for Moms with babies who are still nursing or taking regular bottles.  Exit the rear 
doors of the Sanctuary and turn right.  There is a changing table in there as well.  Knock before entering.  
Family Room— for Dads with babies or parents who want to continue to practice sitting through the 
service with their children.  Exit the rear Sanctuary doors, go down the hall to room 108.  

mailto:Ablelife.nlg@gmail.com

